
 

Welcome back! I have had a 

fantastic week getting to 

know all the children and so 

many of our parent 

community.  Thank you for 

making me feel so welcome.  I 

recently moved from London 

to Bristol and already King’s 

Oak Academy feels like home.  We have such an 

exciting term ahead. 

I look forward to continuing getting to know you 

all. 

Miss Montgomery 

Flu Vaccines 

A team of nurses will be on site on Friday 22 
November to administer the 
Flu Nasal Spray to children 
in YR – Y11. Please scan the 
QR code and complete the 
form, even if you do not 
want your child having the 
Flu Nasal Spray. 

If you would like to discuss 
the vaccine you can call the 

School Immunisation Team who are part of Sirona 
Care and Health on 03001 245 515. 

 

Important Upcoming Dates 

Sibling Pick Up 

If a child from the lower school is being collected 

by their older sibling from Middle/ Upper site, 

can you please let the office know in advance on 

01179 927 129. From a safeguarding 

perspective, we cannot release children to older 

children of the school that we do not know 

about. 

 

Seesaw 

You may have previously been able to contact 
your child’s class teacher via the Seesaw App. 
This is no longer a function that will be 
accessible, instead please direct any 
communication to teaching staff through the 
Lower School Office on  koa.lowerschool@clf.uk 
and your message will be passed on and dealt 
with accordingly.  

 

Autumn Term Learning 

The children have had a 

fantastic start to the 

autumn term, where they 

have been taking part in 

lots of phonics, reading 

and maths activities.  

We look forward to 
watching the children 
progress over Term 1. Well 
done everyone, great start 
to the new academic year! 

 

King’s Oak Academy: Lower School Newsletter 
 

Work Hard    Be Kind                                         9 September 2024 

                            King’s Oak Academy, Brook Road, Bristol, BS15 4JT  Tel:  01179 927 127      

                          Email:  KOA.principal@clf.uk         Website:  www.kingsoakacademy.clfuk     

Wednesday 4 Sept Start of Term 1 

Thursday 5 Sept Meet The Teacher 

Thursday 12 Sept Coffee Morning (Weekly -

LS Hall) 

Wednesday 2 Oct YR-Y6 Individual & Sibling 

Photographs 

Friday 11 Oct Open Door Day 
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